Reply to Comments of the Reviewer

Hye Won Park

Department of Pediatrics, Konkuk University Medical Center
Konkuk University School of Medicine, Seoul, Korea

120-1 Neungdong-Ro, Hwayang-dong, Gwangjin-gu,

Seoul 143-729, Korea

Telephone: +82-2-2030-7558

E-mail: hwwoman@naver.com

May 26, 2014

Dear Editor,

Please find enclosed the edited manuscript in Word format [File name: Answering
Reviewers (NO 10517).doc].

Title: A case of Hirschsprung’s disease in twin to twin transfusion syndrome.
Author: Hye Won Park, Min Jeng Cho, Wook Youn Kim, Byung Ok Kwak, Min Hee Kim
Name of Journal: World Journal of Gastroenterology ~ ESPS Manuscript NO: 10517

We thank the reviewers for their thoughtful comments and suggestions. We have revised
the manuscript according to your suggestions.

Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer ;
1. 2190g  -->2190grams 1250g - 1,250 grams 2070 gram > 2,070 grams.
2. 10cc/kg-->10ml/kg ' ,
3. 3.5mm sized patent ductus arterious = 3.5 mm
4. Apgar scores of 7 at Imin and 8 at 5min.
--> Apgar score of 7/10 and 8/10 @% 1st and 5th minutes respectively -
(according to recommendation of language editing service that you
recommended) '
= Apgar scores of 2 and 5 at 1 and 5min, respectively

5. We added the title of the corresponder author
6. We added 2 more key words; Agangliosis; Delayed Meconium Passage
7. We put the all authors abbreviation names and manuscript title after the core tip.
= Park HW, Cho MJ, Kim WY, Kwak BO, Kim MH.
A case of Hirschsprung’s disease in twin to twin transfusion syndrome

8. We write the comments section according to writing requirements for comments.

9. References and typesetting were corrected
10. We moved the figures and figure legends behind the “References”.
11. We check this manuscript by CrossRef.



12. We recheck for correct grammar with service that you recommended (NPG
Language Editing: http:/ /languageediting.nature.com) and corrected the minor errors
in this manuscript.

"Thank you for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology.

With best regards,

Hye Won Park, M.D. V«%M ( W



